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Newsletter No. 7 

21st October 2022 

RUGBY FESTIVAL 

 
 

Congratulations go to the Year 4 and 5 children who 

took part in a Tag Rugby Competition this week.  Out 

of 17 teams we came 5th and 1st place.  Both teams 

had a fantastic day of sport and worked well as a 

team. 

 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

October 
Mon 31st School Opens 

November 

Wed 2nd Year 4 Swimming 

Tues 8th Year 6 trip to Hazard Alley 

Wed 9th New Intake Open Morning 

Fri 11th Year 6 Class Assembly 

Mon 14th Odd Socks Day 

Wed 16th Flu Vacinations 

Fri 18th Year 5 Class Assembly 

Fri 25th Community Worship 

 

 

Value Star of the Month- Forgiveness 
Congratulations go to: 

Reception – JJ 

Year 1 – Josh 

Year 2 – Alessio 

Year 3 – Emily 

Year 4 – Max 

Year 5 – Ethan  

Year 6 – Arthur  
 

     

 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 
 

Anti-Bullying Week is happening next term, week 

commencing 14th November. 

We will do Odd Socks day on Monday 14th 

November to celebrate individuality. The children 

are invited to wear odd socks on that day. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 

Parent Evening October 2022 
It was lovely to see so many parents this week at 
Parents Evening – our first face to face parents 
evening in a very long time!  We hope you found the 
session useful to look through your child’s work and 
speak to the clasteacher.  Our next parents evening 
will be in the spring term, so that you can see and 
hear about the progress made over the next few 
months.  We thank you for your continued support 
with homework, spellings, times tables and reading 
practice.  This extra support makes such a 
difference to their learning and progress. 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP THIS MONTH IS 

RESPECT 
 

UNIFORM 

A parent has set up a Facebook page that provides an 

online platform for parents to sell, donate, buy and search 

for WHP uniform to try and prevent waste and save 

money.  Please see the link below 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/660126838876510/ 

You can search for the name of the group in Facebook 

groups and request to join. There are a few questions – i.e. 

are you a parent/guardian/staff member, how many 

children/what year groups - to ensure only parents and 

staff can join. This data is not being collected - it is just for 

screening.  
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